Kenya Power

POWER INTERRUPTION NOTICE

Kenya Power will interrupt electricity power supply to
Mai Mahiu, Ngema Pumping Station and its environs on
1t April, 2016. These interruptions will be necessary to
allow for repairs, installation of new power lines and
equipment.

This measure will improve the quality and reliability of
supply in these areas and environs.

The Company regrets any inconvenience that may be
caused during the interruption.

AREA: MAI MAHIU AND NGEMA PUMPING STATION
DATE: Friday 01.04.2016 TIME: 9.00 A.M. - 5.00.P.M.

Kedong’, Najire Girls, Karima Girls School, Earth Station,
Ngema Pumping Station, Mai Mahiu, Part of Mai Mahiu
- Kijabe, Kijabe Hospital Kirenga, Escarpment, Mbauni,
EwasNarok Rd, Longonot, IDP Camp, Msafiri and adjacent
customers.
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